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“Since establishing the B.C. Clark Family 
Fund 25 years ago, we have continued 
to build the endowment to ensure that 
future generations of our family can  
give back to the community.

At Oklahoma’s oldest jewelers, since 1892, the B.C. 
Clark family has more than one type of gift to give. 
The family uses their endowment at the Oklahoma 
City Community Foundation to share their giving 
with area charities. A recent grant to the BritVil 
Community Food Pantry purchased a forklift to 
help the nonprofit provide food to hungry families 
and seniors each week in the Britton and Village 
neighborhoods of Oklahoma City. Much like their 
memorable jingle, the B.C. Clark Family Fund is a gift 
that will live and live.
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